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Burke City Council 

Special Meeting 

 February 22, 2021 

 

 

The special meeting of the Burke City Council was called to order by Council 

President Wyatt Reis at 6:07 PM in the Civic Center Gym.  Council members present were 

Todd Halsne, Megan Lindholm, Mark Benter and Tyler Van Metre joined via phone.  Also 

present was Finance Officer Mike Glover, Superintendent of Utilities Wade Broome, Ulteig 

Engineers Brad Stangohr and Corey Maynard, David Green, Kerry Stiner, Bonnie Stiner and 

Charlene Juran.  

 

Approve Agenda: 
   Motion by Megan Lindholm, second by Mark Benter to approve the agenda as presented. 

Lindholm-aye, Halsne-aye, Benter-aye and Van Metre-aye.  Motion carried 4-0. 

 

Public Meeting on the 8​th​
 & 9​th​

 St. Project: 

Ulteig Engineers Brad Stangohr and Corey Maynard were present to answer any questions 

the public had on the 8​th​ & 9​th​ Street project.  The project is scheduled to start on May1, 

2021 and be completed by October 15, 2021.  The project will be done in 3 phases.  Phase 

1 will be 8​th​ Street; Phase 2 will be Jefferson St between 8​th​ & 9​th​ Streets and Phase 3 will 

be 9​th​ Street.  David Green, Kerry & Bonnie Stiner and Charlene Juran were all present to 

ask specific questions about the project.  No other public residents attended the meeting.  
  
 

Adjournment: 

Council President Wyatt Reis declared the meeting adjourned at 8:00 PM  

 

 

 

 

ATTEST: _________________________   ___________________________  

  Mike Glover, Finance Officer            Wyatt Reis, Council President 

 


